

KISII EYE HOSPITAL

SEPTEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER



HIMALAYAN CATARACT PROJECT (HCP)

We take great pride towards a partnership with the Himalayan Cataract Project Foundation which is meant to begin very soon with Kisii Eye Hospital.

Dr. Wanja Mathenge an International Ophthalmology Fellow from Stanford University was sponsored by HCP for her Elective in our hospital. She spent two weeks at our hospital and was able to do several cataract surgeries, went out for outreach and also examined patients in our outpatient clinic just as a way to understand our day to day hospital operations. We are eagerly looking forward to the commencement of the project as we eliminate needless blindness in our community.



Dr. Wanja Mathenge using Smart Eye Camera to examine a patient at the Outreach



Dr. Kamau Nganga(UON Resident) and Dr. Wanja Mathenge

TRAINING

UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI ELECTIVE PROGRAM

Our thriving partneship continues with the University of Nairobi. In this month of September we are happy to host Dr. Kamau Nganga for a two months elective training.



Dr. Kamua Nganga examining a patient on a slit lamp

COMMUNITY OUTREACH PROGRAM

In our quest to eliminate preventable blindness, we still strive to serve people across the country through our Community Outreach Program.

In the month of Sept 2021, we have managed to carry out three outreach camps: Metaburo Parish, Maroo Dispensary and Orwaki Dispensary. In these, 205 patients were screened, 50 patients were advised for cataract surgery and 28 patients have been operated on.





Varoius activities during Outreach Camps





Varoius activities during Outreach Camps



Our Contacts

Location: Kisii Town- Behind Kisii Primary School,

Nyanchwa Area
Postal Address: P.O.Box 1010 - 40200 Kisii
Telephone: +254 58 20 31994, +254 727 807097
info@innovationeyecentre.co.ke
www.innovationeyecentre.co.ke